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[translation] 
TRB Initiation Letter (2017) No. 44 

 
 
 
Letter of the Receiving an application for an anti-dumping investigation of 

Halogenated Butyl Rubber 
 
 
 

EU Delegation,  
 
The Bureau of Trade Remedy and Investigation of the Ministry of Commerce of the People’s 
Republic of China presents its compliments to Delegation of the European Union to China.  
 
The Bureau of Trade Remedy and Investigation of the Ministry of Commerce of the People’s 
Republic of China received an anti-dumping application to Halogenated Butyl Rubber 
originating from the EU, submitted by Chinese Halogenated Butyl Rubber industry. The 
product's English name is: Halogenated Butyl Rubber. It is listed in the Import and Export 
Tariff of the People's Republic of China: 40023910 and 40023990. According to the Anti-
Dumping Regulation, our bureau will take an analysis to the application. 
 
The notice is hereby made. 
 
 
Contact person: Ma Ensheng 
Tel: 86-10-85093417 
 
 
 
 
       27 February  2017 
       Trade Remedy and Investigation Bureau 
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